
 
            

703 Grand Central Street  
Clearwater Florida 33756 
http://www.eeimfg.com 
 
May 25, 2020 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 

Subject:  EEI Support thru COVID-19 Closures 
Update 5/25/20 

With the gradual re-opening of global facilities EEI Supply Chain is now focusing any adverse effects to 
our Customers’ contract schedules.    We will communicate, specifically increased lead times through 
our Customer Service and Program Team.  Here are a few that have recently become evident.   
 
PCB Suppliers:  Reported increased lead times, influenced by staggered work schedules and availability 
of laminate materials, i.e. Pyralux AP, Nelco and Rogers.  Lead times being quoted from 20 to 30 weeks. 
 
Connectors:  Glenair, Airborn & Amphenol are reporting from 24 to 28 weeks.  Smith Interconnect are 
maintaining 16 – 20 weeks. 
 
Resistors:   

Wirewound: RER & RWR at 25 to 32 weeks;  
Metal Film:  M55342/D55342 at 25 weeks; RLR – 29 wks; RNR – 40 wks; RNC – 28 wks 
Network:  M83401 SIPs at 28 wks 
 

Capacitors:  
Ceramic & Film Capacitors:  M39014, CMR, CCR & CDR Series reported between 18-24 wks. 
Tantalum and Film/Lytic Capacitors:  AVX LT have increased up to 40 weeks. 

 
Mil-Spec Relays:  M39016 Series up to 26 wks  
 
JANTX Discretes:  Have increased up to 30 weeks from Microsemi/MACOM. VPT at 20-24 wks 
 
Conditions remain fluid, however EEI continues to be fully operational through these challenging times 
to afford the best possible customer service.   Please communicate with our Sales Service and Support 
for any concerns and further developments. 
 
Sincerely, 

Ruth M. Jones 

Supply Chain Manager 
EEI Manufacturing Services 
727-461-4755   

http://www.eeimfg.com/

